Nursery Class Entry Parental Information and Update 10th September 2020



Dear Parent/ Carer

Following the success and very positive responses to our wet weather entry systems for Primary 1-7 since the start of session, we have also now planned to allow for our 9am Nursery Children entry times in the following way.

When the weather is very poor, between 08:50 – 09:00 members of staff will support the entry of any of our nursery children into the cloakroom area of the nursery, in order for them to stay dry and to begin changing coats, wellies, etc. The full nursery staffing will then commence learning activities with these children from 09:00 as usual.

With autumn and the likelihood of more inclement weather upon us, we hope that this will provide further support for our families at the start of the day.

Kind regards,

Rob Lawson

Head Teacher